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Announcements for March 23, 2025

THIS WEEK AT A GLANCE 
Sun.       9:30 a.m. – Sunday School 
 10:30 a.m. – Worship Service 
       11:30 a.m. – Junior Fellowship 
Wed.   6:30 a.m. – Elders’ Prayer Meeting 
    7:00 p.m. – Hardin Valley Home  
            Fellowship 
Thu.   7:00 p.m. – Young Ladies Life Group 
    7:00 p.m. – Men’s Bible Study 
Sun.   9:30 a.m. – Sunday School  
  10:30 a.m. – Worship Service 
 

 

 
 
LAST CHANCE TO SUPPORT YOUTH 
IN LYT’S PRODUCTION OF ANNIE 
 Today will be the last showing of 
Lighthouse Youth Theatre’s production of 
ANNIE, starring Sophia S. and Sophia D. The 
last showing will take place at 2:30 p.m. at the 
Historic Grove Theater in Oak Ridge. It’s not 
too late to purchase tickets! Purchase tickets at 
the door or online 
at https://www.lytknox.com/ 
 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 Saturday, April 5, 8:00 a.m.-12:00 

p.m.– Spring Fellowship Workday 
 Sunday, April 6 – Church Council 

Meeting immediately following the 
morning worship service 

 
 
 

Spring Calendar of Events 
 

Spring Fellowship Workday 
Saturday, April 5th, 8 a.m.- 12 p.m. 

 
Palm Sunday 

O.C.C. Pack n’ Snack & Egg Hunt 
Sunday, April 13th  

 
Resurrection Sunday & Cross of 

Flowers 
Sunday, April 20th  

 
Mark your calendars and plan to join 

us! 
 

 
 
 
KNOXVILLE MARATHON SUNDAY, 
APRIL 6 
 The Covenant Health Knoxville Marathon 
will be run this year on Sunday, April 6.  In 
order to avoid Fort Sanders neighborhood 
road closures due to the Marathon Race 
Course, please use the Alcoa Highway South 
Exit 386B from I-40/75, exit to Kingston Pike, 
turn left, and proceed to 16th Street. 
 
 
 

 

Next Sunday, we continue our study of 
the book of Philippians. Our scripture 
text will be Philippians 1:12-30. Rich M. 
will be our speaker.  
 



  
 
I HAVE A PRAYER REQUEST 
  Write your request here, tear it off and put it in the offering box.  The elders will pray for you at 
the Wednesday morning prayer meeting. 
 
 
 
 
Name (optional) 
 
 
I need someone to call me.  My phone number is ____________________________________________ 

 
 
BIRTHDAYS IN OUR MIDST 
 The following members of our church 
family celebrate their birthday this week. 
 
  March 26 Vincent K.  
  
If somehow we missed your birthday, please 
call the church office (865-525-7413) so that 
we don’t miss it again! 
 
 
PLEASE REMEMBER TO PRAY FOR 
 …our “in the field” missionaries: Barry & 
Desma A. (Cameroon), Andrew A. (UK), 
Fawzy & Linda A. (Middle East), Mark & 
Caryl B. (Central Asia), John & Marilyn G. 
(Mission Aviation Fellowship), Anna K. (Ratio 
Christi @ UT), David & Susan P. (Middle 
East/Asia), and Roland & Jinni S. (Florida). 
 …Julie G. as she continues to heal after 
undergoing shoulder surgery. 
 …Barry and Desma A. as they seek healing 
and the Lord’s guidance as they conclude their 
time serving among the Baka. 
 
 
NURSERY VOLUNTEERS 
 This Sunday’s volunteers are Blessing C. & 
Wilcrest C. Next week, Ruth M. & Julia E. will 
be caring for our toddlers. Thank you for your 
ministry to the youngest among us!  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
MISSION AVIATION FELLOWSHIP 
POST 
  Today, during his airstrip checkout in the 
village of Omban, MAF pilot Kees J. and Dave 
had to wait on the ground in Borme for the 
weather to clear. As they waited, an older man 
walked by carrying two thick books in his 
noken. 
 
Curious, Kees asked what they were. With a 
smile, the man pulled out the Ketengban Bible, 
translated by Andrew S. and his team. 
 
“Do you use it in church?” Kees asked. 
 
“Not just in church,” the man replied. “Every 
night in our homes, we read from it!” 
 
A reminder that God’s Word, in the heart 
language of the people, isn’t just for Sundays—
it’s for every day 
 

 
 


